
Submitter: Chris Daughters 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure: HB3390 

I am a fly fishing retail store and oppose HB3390 because we use furs for tying flies. 

While it seems the taxidermy exception is close to allowing fur for fly tying I don't see 

a specific clause that relates to the sale of fly tying materials that use fur. HB3390 

would greatly curtail the use of natural fibers for fly tying and affect my business as 

well as many others that are critical in supporting fishing in the state of Oregon.  


